
Geographic Request for Applications (RFA) Workshop 

 

Date:  September 19, 2014 

Time:  The workshop will be held following the Board Meeting at a time to be announced at the 

conclusion of the Board Meeting.  The workshop will not be available via telephone. 

Location:  Tallahassee City Hall, Commission Chambers, 300 South Adams Street, Tallahassee, FL  

Following the September 19, 2014 meeting of the Board of Directors, which begins at 8:30 a.m., Florida 

Housing staff will hold a workshop to solicit public comments concerning the upcoming geographic 

Request for Applications (RFAs).  The Corporation expects to offer a portion of the 2015 Competitive 

Housing Credit Allocation through two (2) geographic RFAs:  for proposed Developments located in 

Medium and Small Counties and for proposed Developments located in Large Counties.  The agenda will 

be posted to the Corporation’s website prior to the workshop.   

 


